BOARD OF ELECTIONS

HOUSTON COUNTY GOVERNMENT BUILDING
2030 KINGS CHAPEL ROAD
POST OFFICE BOX 945
PERRY, GA 31069

478-987-1973 FAX 478-988-0699

MEETING MINUTES
Tuesday, March 4, 2025

The March 4, 2025 meeting of the Houston County Board of Elections was called to order at 5:31 p.m.
by Chairman, Andrew Bennett.

Members of the Board Present: Andrew Bennett, Chairman
Henry Childs, Vice Chairman
Sherman Falana, Member
Susan Lemme, Member
Pamela Morgan, Member

Member(s) of the Board Absent:

Member(s) of the Staff Present: Debra Presswood Registration/Election Supervisor
Visitor(s):

Chairman Andrew Bennett called for the approval of the March 4, 2025 agenda. A motion was made
by Pamela Morgan, Member, and seconded by Henry Childs, Vice Chairman, to approve the February
4, 2025 agenda. The motion carried.

Chairman Andrew Bennett called for the approval of the February 4, 2025 meeting minutes. A motion
was made by Sherman Falana, Member, and seconded by Pamela Morgan, Member, to approve the
February 4, 2025 meeting minutes. The motion carried.

REGISTRATION/ELECTION SUPERVISOR REPORT:

Municipalities qualifying information is posted on the Houston County Website/Elections. The
municipalities are responsible for their respective qualifying.

The municipalities were given a Street List Maintenance Checklist with a sign-off sheet to review to
ensure that all addresses are entered in the Elections Management System.

Debra Presswood requested an updated City of Warner Robins district map with street listings to ensure
all addresses are districted correctly. Andrew Holland is reviewing the streets.

. Board Members were given the following reports:
¢ March 4, 2025 Agenda
o February 4, 2025 Meeting Minutes
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March 4, 2025, Meeting Minutes

¢ Registration Numbers as of March 3, 2025
¢ Pending Election Legislation
¢ Municipalities (Centerviile, Perry, Warner Robins) Qualifying Information

Old Business:

New Business:

The Board Members discussed which early voting sites will be open for the June 7, 2025 General
Primary Special/ City of Centerville Special Elections. There will be two races (Public Service
Commissioner and Mayor-Centerville) on the ballot. After discussion, Chairman Bennett call for a
motion. A motion was made by Sherman Falana, Member, and seconded by Henry Childs, Vice-Chair,
that the Board of Elections and the Houston Health Pavilion Conference Center open for early voting.
Susan Lemme, Member, abstained. The motion carried.

The next board meeting will be April 1, 2025 at 5:30 p.m.

There being no further business, motion to adjourn by She
Morgan, Member. The meeting was adjourned at 6:11

lana, Member, seconded by Pamela

Andrew Bennett, Chairman
April 1, 2025

ebra Presswood, Secretary

This meeting was conducted in accordance with the Georgia Meeting Provisions of Title 50, Chapter
14 of Georgia Code.
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